
 
 

January 21, 2021 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
COVID-19 PROTOCOLS FOR ENTERING  

808 WINTER ROAD NETWORK 

As of January 25, 2021 a CHECKPOINT will be setup at the 808 entrance from Pickle Lake. It will 

be manned 24/7 until the winter road closes.  

Checkpoints will be setup at each community.  

MEMBERS (from Pickle Lake) MUST: 

- show proof of entry as approved by the First Nation(s) 

- be screened as per COVID-19 protocols 

NON-MEMBERS (Commercial & Inter-community travelers) MUST: 

- show proof of entry as approved by the First Nation(s) 

- have proof of negative COVID-19 test results 

- be screened as per COVID-19 protocols 

Any traveler without authorized paperwork will not be allowed to enter.  

Proof of Entry forms are available by contacting your First Nation representative.  

UPDATES  

Facebook page: MATAWA – 808 Winter Road Network 

Matawa First Nations Management: www.matawa.on.ca/services/technical-services 

Nishnawbe-Aski Nation: www.nan.ca  

CONTACTS 

Lindsey Jupp, Matawa First Nations Management: 807-630-3948  

Jennifer Guerrieri, Nishnawbe-Aski Nation, 1-800-465-9952 

Paul Holcroft, Eabametoong First Nation: 807-214-5267 
Gary Quisses, Neskantaga First Nation: 807-629-0385 
Walter Oskineegish, Nibinamik First Nation: 807-629-6885 
Donald Shewaybick, Webequie First Nation: 807-251-3250 

 

NOTE: There are NO public facilities or services at the checkpoint.  


